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MEMBERS MEETING MINUTES 

SHERATON CENTRE TORONTO HOTEL 
June 1, 2012, 12:00-12:30 PM 

 
 
1.  Opening Remarks 

Phil Zelazo, President, welcomed all.  He noted new board members and thanked 
outgoing members. 

 
2.  Minutes of the 2011 Annual Members Meeting   

Items from the previous year’s meeting in Berkeley were shared and comments were 
directed to the VP, Communications. 

 
3.  Financial Report 

Treasurer distributed financial reports and shared information about the conference 
registration – there were over 300 paying registrants, which put the society in good 
financial health for the upcoming year.  Treasurer also acknowledged funding from 
SSHRC for the current conference. VP, Financial Planning and Publicity thanked other 
financial contributors to the society, including the Pufall family and Keith Alward.  
Winners of the Pufall Travel Award were announced.  Individuals were encouraged to 
become more involved with the Emerging Scholars organization within the society. 
 

4.  Program Planning 
Members were reminded that the present conference theme was part of a three-part 
series, the next being on Rethinking Social Development in Chicago, IL, in June 2013.  
The plenary speakers for the next conference were identified. 
 

5.  Closing Remarks 
Volunteers and members of the local arrangements committee were thanked.  The 
conference program and other logistics were proceeding smoothly. 
 

 


